

Meeting Minutes  
*From March Meeting 2004*

Meeting called to order at 7:05PM

*Secretary's Report*

Given by: Tara  
Approved by: Richard  
2nd by: Allen

*Treasurer's Report*

Given by: Jeff  
Checking \$1,705.08  
Savings \$23,614.37  
Expenses \$1,556.04  
Income \$160  
Approved by: Allen  
2nd by: Richard

*Competition Report:*

Given by: Brian  
1st points event March 7  
Contract with track has been taken care of  
Broken asphalt to be fixed  
Some handicap sign bumps have been dug up and asphalt put back in  
Possibility in future to have lot extended to 150' x 150' with perimeter lighting

Need help, event chairmen, can e-mail Brian or sign up at the events

Richard - discussed the purchase of multi-channel radios  
We had problems last year with the motorcycle group that was on the speedway

Richard makes motion to purchase 4-channel minimum radios  
He will look into the cost, budget of \$250 per radio  
Suggestion with headset for starter  
We need minimum of 10 radios  
Approved by: Richard  
2nd by: Bob

*RE Report:*

Given by: Brendan  
Mustang club event

Our club is working the event, we need corner workers  
Paul Becker will handle sign ups  
You will get more track time working than paying to participate  
1st come, 1st serve basis  
Sign ups are already half full  
We are doing the event for free, they are using our cones, radios, etc.  
The event is ran by their club not us

Z3 fest wants event held @ Opryland, they want us to hold the event  
They will pay \$500

Eurofest wants event at Superspeedway

Filter has been put on the website discussion forum, by Dan

Approved by: Richard  
2nd by: Don

*Old Business:*

Club polos and hats will be available on the website

Minor waiver is on website, both parent's signatures required

*New Business*

Allen brought up yearly fees  
80% of events (based on)  
Paid by 3rd event in full

Jeff suggest a card to show as a pass

Have to be an SCCA member to participate

Vote on 80% or 90%  
80% wins

Allen makes motion to approve amendment  
Approved by: Brian  
2nd by: Don

Motion to pre-pay for season 2004  
Approved by: Wendell  
2nd by: Richard

Wendell

April 24 Mini-Grand Prix

April 22 Practice

Need workers, money will be paid to workers, amount paid depends  
on how much we make

Will receive t-shirt and free stuff

Paul will send out e-mail to ask for help

Working events at Superspeedway

Richard will talk to Rick about getting us on the fence

Allen motions to adjourn at 8:05PM

2<sup>nd</sup> by: Brendan